
                                                                                                         

  

 

  

  

HINDUSTAN URVARAK & RASAYAN LIMITED   

A JV OF IOCL, NTPC, CIL, FCIL, HFCL   

                                          

 
Dear Candidates, 

 

We draw your kind attention towards our advertisement dated 17.02.2020 and 

28.02.2020 i.r.o “Recruitment of Experienced Professionals” and “Recruitment of 

Fresh Engineers through GATE – 2019” respectively in HURL. 

 
The exercise of recruitment is still in process and you are requested to kindly 

check the career page of our website and your mail, periodically, for further 

communications on shortlisting, interview and selection. The positions in 

Contracts & Materials, Finance, Purchase, Store, Civil and Marketing shall 

be notified in due course 

 

Thank you for your patience and choice of HURL as a progressive employer. 

 

Recruitment Team 

Hindustan Urvarak & Rasayan Limited. 


